

Dear Friend of the Grand Chamber by O'Hare,

I wanted to take this opportunity to personally invite you to the Installation Dinner of Officers and Directors for the Grand Chamber by O'Hare. As we continue to expand our coverage promoting and building our local business communities, your continued support and attendance at our biggest fundraising event of the year is greatly appreciated.

This year's celebration will take place at Elmcrest Banquets on Friday, February 2, 2024. Advertising opportunities are available in the Installation Dinner program book. Whether you want to advertise your business to the more than 300 guests in attendance, or even send best wishes, this is a great opportunity to do so at a very reasonable rate. Please see the options for details and contact Sandra Sugg at 708.456.8000 to make advertising arrangements.

Deadline for ad submission is Friday, January 12, 2024.

Thank you in advance for your continued support and I look forward to celebrating another historic year with you on February 2nd.

Katie Muellner President Grand Chamber by O'Hare

Attention Chamber Members

Ad space is available in our Installation Dinner Program. Please send artwork in PDF format.

Space is limited.

Deadline for ad submission and payment is January 12, 2024

\$100 FULL PAGE 5"W x 8"H

For additional information regarding Installation Program advertisement, call Sandy at 708.456.8000

\$50 HALF PAGE 5"W x 4"H

\$25 QUARTER PAGE 5"W x 1.75"H